
LICENSING APPLICATIONS SUB-COMMITTEE 2 – 18 APRIL 2019

Application for the Review of a Premises Licence – After Dark Nite Club

Please see below additional information in respect of the above hearing due to 
take place on Thursday 18 April 2019:

Email received from XXXXXXXXXl 2/4/19:
.
Good afternoon Rebecca 

Just wanted to report an awful Saturday night from the After Dark Club. It was last 
Saturday, 30th March. 

Live music started blaring at 18.33 and continued all evening. I could not hear our 
television or the hourly church bells. 

I rang the manager at 22.16 as our daughter was awake and disturbed by the very 
loud music but call went unanswered. 

Loud music continued into the night so another sleepless night for us all. 

Thank you Rebecca 

Kind regards 

XXXXXXXXXX


